


NURSE AIDES RESULTS CEREMONY

The Secretary, Health Department, Government of Sindh 
Mr. Saeed Awan visited Chiniot General Hospital on 10th 
August 2019. Medical Director of the Hospital showed him
the various facilities & department of CGH. On the 
occasion,  Mr Saeed Awan asserted that services should be
provided without interruption specially for poor and needy 
people. He took keen interest in the facilities and Medical people. He took keen interest in the facilities and Medical 
Services being provided at the hospital and appreciated the
effort done by CGH to provide medical facilities at an 
affordable rates. 
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